
Dear Sir, 

Saitama University 
Laboratory of Genetics 

Department of Regulation-Biology 
Faculty of Science 

Urawa 338-8570, Japan 

TEL&F AX.: 81-48-858-3413 

July 22, 1999 

I am sending a strain, lah-1, for deposit to FGSC. This strain shows 
multi phenotypes, but does not show any requirements. [see references; 
J. Bacteriol. 171, 6288-6293 (1989), Mol Gen Genet 258, 619-627 (1998)] 

I hope this strain reachs you without any troubles. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Best 

Hiroka7u Inoue 
Laboratory of Genetics 
Department of Regulation Biology 

Faculty of Science 
Saitama University 
Urawa 338-8570, Japan 
TEL&F AX: 81-48-858-3413 
E-mail : hi noueC<•)sci tai .saitama-u.ac.jp 


